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June 14, 1989

Universal Waste and Transit, Inc., ELD 072 543 010 
Construction Permit HC29-141782

Universal Waste received their permit to construct a hazardous waste 
container storage facility on November 23, 1988. Delays with 
building permit and contractor delayed the start of construction 
activities. The facility does not believe it will complete 
construction by July 10, 1989, the date the must submit an operating 
permit application. The application must include engineered 
drawings, which will not be available. Therefore, the facility has 
requested a one (1) year extension to the expiration date of the 
permit.

I recommend granting the requested extension.

BC/ab

cc: James Scarbrough - EPA/Atlanta
Satish Kastury - DER/Tallahassee
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UNIVERSAL WASTE & TRANSIT,
NORTH ORIENT ROAD, SUITf
TAMPA, FLORIDA 33619 

(813) 623-5302

D. E. R,
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SOUTHWEST
June 2, 1989

Mr. William Crawford
Dept, of Environmental Regulations
4520 Oak Fair Blvd.
Tampa, FL 33610-7347

Dear Mr. Crawford;

Our permit #HC29-141782 with an expiration date of 11-23-89 
states under Specific Conditions:

The permittee shall apply for an operation permit for this 
facility at least one hundred thirty-five (135) days prior 
to the expiration of this construction permit.

This would mean the building has to be completed and the 
operating permit therefore must be submitted by July 10, 1989. 
We are not going to have our facility completed by this date.

We therefore are formally requesting a change in our expiration 
date for one (1) year.

We look forward to hearing from you in the near future. 

I remain.

Very truly yours.

J. Bedore
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